
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
St Patrick’s Catholic Church      St Bernard’s Catholic Church 
Cnr Baldwin Ave & Royston Pde, Asquith       1-19 Woodcourt Rd, Berowra Heights 

KU-RING-GAI CHASE CATHOLIC PARISH in the Diocese of Broken Bay 

Sixth Sunday of Easter ~ Year C ~ 25th  May 2025 

  

 
A very warm welcome to you, especially to anyone new and visiting our parish.   

It is good to have you with us!   
If you have any questions or would like to know more about our community,  

please contact us by email or on the number below. We’d love to hear from you! 
 

P: (02)  9456 2450;  E: parishkccp@bbcatholic.org.au; W:  bbcatholic.org.au/kccp 

Requests for inclusion in our bulletin may be submitted for consideration  
up to 12 noon on Wednesdays by emailing: parishkccp@bbcatholic.org.au 

PARISH OFFICE   

Opening Hours:  9am – 4pm; Monday to Friday 

Addresses:  1-19 Woodcourt Rd, Berowra Heights 

2082 / P.O. Box 335, Berowra Heights NSW 2082 

Parish Priest:    Rev Dr Biju Jose, OSH  

Assistant Priest:   Fr Joseph Methanath, OSH  

Parish Secretary:   Catherine Hutchison  

Parish Secretary:   Margaret Cooper  

Parish Bookkeeper:   Karen Price   

Vol. Office Assistant:   Jan Favaloro 

Vol. Web Administrator: David Funk 

Vol. Sacramental Team: Peta T & Phill C 

(Email:  kccpsacraments@gmail.com) 

WEEKEND MASSES 
Saturday  5pm    St Bernard’s 

  6pm    St Patrick’s 

Sunday  8am    St Patrick’s 

  9am    St Bernard’s  

  10am    St Patrick’s 

  6pm    St Patrick’s 

Vietnamese Mass ~ 1st Sunday of the month at 

  2.30pm  St Patrick’s 

⸞⸞⸟⸟⸞⸞⸟⸟⸞⸞⸟⸟⸞⸞⸟⸟⸞⸞⸟⸟⸞⸞⸟⸟⸞⸞ 

WEEKDAY MASSES 

St Patrick’s, Asquith 

8am Wednesday and Friday 

9am  Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday 

St Bernard’s Berowra Heights  

8am  Thursday 

9.15am   Wednesday and Friday (except 1st 

Friday of the month when Mass is at 11.30am)  

⸞⸞⸟⸟⸞⸞⸟⸟⸞⸞⸟⸟⸞⸞⸟⸟⸞⸞⸟⸟⸞⸞⸟⸟⸞⸞ 

RECONCILIATION   
Saturday   After 9am Mass St Patrick’s 

Friday       After 9.15am Mass St Bernard’s 

⸞⸞⸟⸟⸞⸞⸟⸟⸞⸞⸟⸟⸞⸞⸟⸟⸞⸞⸟⸟⸞⸞⸟⸟⸞⸞ 

(Out of office hours URGENT only) 

Emergency sick calls 0468 341 841   

⸞⸞⸟⸟⸞⸞⸟⸟⸞⸞⸟⸟⸞⸞⸟⸟⸞⸞⸟⸟⸞⸞⸟⸟⸞⸞ 

HOSPITAL ADMISSION:   
If admitted to hospital, please write down your 

religion as Catholic to receive Catholic Services.   

Please, call the office if you would like our own 

priests to visit you in hospital.  

Scan here:   
to read our parish 
bulletin in full. 

Safeguarding:  Our  parish is ... 
 

Committed to fostering communities 
of safety and care for all people, most 
especially for children and vulnerable 
adults.  If you’re concerned about 
safety, contact the parish office on  
02 9456 2450 or contact the Office of 
Safeguarding on 02 8379 1605.  
Thank you for helping us maintain a 
safe and welcoming environment for 
all who enter our church.  

 

A message from the Pastoral Council 
Following the very positive feedback from the Easter Services, Music Ministry - St Bernard’s recently 
met to discuss ways in which to continue to grow and enhance the liturgy on a more regular basis. 
They are seeking new members, and particularly those who have previously played guitar or piano 
but may require assistance/tuition to sharpen their skills with the view to joining. Alternatively, 
technical IT skills are always welcome. If this sounds like you or someone you know, please leave 
your details with the parish office and one of the members will make contact. Help our young people 
encounter Christ and grow in faith.  
Last week the Parish Pastoral Council met for the month of May.  A report from each ministry was 
received, followed by a discussion on how to improve and grow each group. The youth ministry 
became the main focus, please keep the youth in your prayers as we look for a Youth Coordinator to 
lead the group. 
Please see below for PPC Planner for June 2025 
Moauli Griffiths  -  Chairperson  

Parish Pastoral Council Planner  ~ June 2025 

J 
U 
N 
E 

Sun 1st  6 pm Youth Mass followed by Youth Group Asquith 

Sun 15th 7 pm Youth Group only Asquith 

Sun 15th  9am 
10am 

30 Year Milestone Wedding 
Anniversary  

Berowra 
Asquith  

Sun 22nd 9am 
10am 

First Holy Communion 
First Holy Communion 

Berowra 
Asquith 

Sun 29th 10am Children’s Choir  
20th Anniversary 

Asquith 
 

VOLUNTEER MINISTRY VACANCY ~ PARISH CATECHIST  
CO-ORDINATOR 

James McMaster has stepped down from the role of Catechist Co-ordinator and we 
are looking to fill this role asap so that a thorough handover can commence.  The 
Diocesan Support Liaison will always be available to assist you as you learn what 
is entailed in this role.  

• This individual must be very collaborative and be able to work  

 harmoniously with all stakeholders; be adept at planning and organizing; have a Working with 
 Children Check clearance 

• You can either take on covering Scripture classes when Scripture teachers can’t make class as 

well or take the role doing just the Administration side.   

• This position has flexible working hours, but does have classes, some set meetings and 

occasions to be attended.  
Please contact us to find out how rewarding this role is and what it entails.  The relationships 
that are built in this ministry are life giving. 
Please send your CV via email to: parishkccp@bbcatholic.org.au on or before 30th June and 
Fr Biju will contact you.  

Children’s Choir Celebrating 20 Years  
Our own parish Children’s Choir is celebrating 20 years since its foundation in 2005 with a special  

Anniversary Mass at St Patrick’s church on  
Sunday 29th June at 10am.  
There will be a blessing for Choir members 

and awards, and a sumptuous morning tea to 

follow. All Choir members, current and no 

longer active, and their families, are most 

cordially invited to join us for this celebration 

of our young people and their great work in 

this beautiful ministry.  



Recently Deceased: Linda Italiano, David Thompson 

Anniversary: Ida O’Halloran, Josephine Sugirtham Peter O’Halloran, Donna & 
Peter O’Donohue, Alfredo De Ramos Snr.   
Prayers for the sick:  Margaret Cooper, Bozena Maria, James Maguire, 
Margaret Hawkins, Warren Beacom, Millie Wong, Ruth Carlos, Cita Del Rio, 
Bill Holmes, Chris Enright, Pat Bowden, Patrick Dorahy, Mary Burns, Georgina 
Hughes, Chichi Datoc, Roger Okell, Philomena D’Souza, Nora Carrigan, Rey 
Hilario, Paul Lam, Louise Tong, Sosefo Ali, Jonathan Thew, John Cosgrove
(Snr).  

Ku-ring-gai Chase Parish Remembers & offers Prayers for... 

Monday 26/05 Acts 16:11-15;    John 15:26 –16:4 
Tuesday 27/05  Acts 16:22-34;                 John 16:5-11 
Wednesday 28/05  Acts 17:15, 22 –18:1;   John 16:12-15 
Thursday  29/05  Acts 18:1-8;                 John 16:16-20 
Friday 30/05  Acts 18:9-18;                 John 16:20-23 
Saturday 31/05  Feast  The Visitation of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
 Zephaniah 3:14-18;   Luke 1:39-56 

THIS WEEK’S DAILY READINGS ~ Easter Time ~ Year C 

Children's Choir @ St Patrick’s, Asquith  
Sing: At 10am Mass on the 2nd & 4th Sunday of the month 
during school terms.  Practise:  Friday’s of school term 4pm-

5pm in the church. Ph: Patricia: 9482 7935 / E: stpatscchoir@gmail.com / 
W: bbcatholic.org.au/kccp/groups-ministries/music-ministry for details. 

Children’s Liturgy:  St Patrick’s Asquith:  1st & 3rd Sunday of month  
Our littlest parishioners from Pre K-Year 6 are invited to 
come along twice per month during school terms to hear 
the Word of God in a way they understand.  Sessions will 
run for approx. 20 min in the first half of the Mass.   

Parents are welcome to join their children.  All facilitators have WWCC’s. 
For more information contact: Chris V on hushh@hotmail.com 

HARANT’S ~ Home & Office Improvements Pty. Ltd 
 

‘Ku-ring-gai Chase Catholic parish, on the sacred lands of God under the faithful custodianship of the Darug and Guringai people , commit ourselves to the ongoing journey of Reconciliation.’ 

 

SEND FREIGHT, 
PARCELS, DOCs – 

ANYWHERE 
ANYTIME 

 

We pick-up, pack and send quickly, cheaply and safely.  For friendly, 
efficient service contact James or Stuart (Berowra Heights resident), 
for a competitive quote for large and small packing and shipping needs 
for local and international deliveries.  Free pick-up for local residents. 
 

P: 02 9804 1544 or M: 0451 531 759; E: westryde@packsend.com.au 

The businesses here support our parish by advertising, please support them in turn. 

King Tide Café / Restaurant 
Open 7 days ~ 8am to 4pm ~ Owned & operated by our own  

KCCP Parishioners John & Moauli Griffiths 

Come by Car / Boat / Train 
Faafetai fo'i ~ means ‘You’re Welcome’ in Samoan 

Delicious food, fabulous service & exceptional views await YOU! 

Hawkesbury River Marina, 9 Dangar Rd Brooklyn NSW 

(02) 9985 7102 

CHRISTIAN HARANT 
 

Specialising in kitchens, bathrooms, decks, carports, 
gyprock, plastering, maintenance work. 

M:  0412 478 813; E: harantspty@gmail.com 

Builder’s Licence No. 27126C and our own KCCP parishioner 

NEXT SUNDAY’S READINGS ~ 01/06 ~The Ascension of the Lord ~ 
Year C 

 

1st Reading:    Acts 1:1-11;   Psalm:    46:2-3, 6-9 
2nd Reading:  Ephesians 1:17-23;  Gospel:   Luke 24:46-53 

Week 14 ~ 12/05/25; Amount $25; Winning # 216 -  David Bourke 

Laptop operators needed! Full training and instructions provided.     

Contact   Parish office 9456 2450 or parishkccp@bbcatholic.org.au 

Wed 
28 May 
9.30am to  
11.30am 

A Life in a Song 
Shirley Menary share he story 
Shirley shares her amazing journey through a life filled with 
music   

Youth Coordinaror! See Church notice board for information 

PWBB Total to be raised by Ku-ring-gai Chase  Paris 

Appeal 2024/2025 Financial Year  
Our allotted target this year is:$30,778.00 to be collected by30th June 2025 

Collected to Date: $19,869.00 - Balance Owing $10,909.00 

Inaugural Diocesan Awards 
On Friday, 30 May 2025, the Diocese will 
be holding the Inaugural Diocesan Awards 
Gala Dinner and Presentation beginning at 
5.00pm at The Epping Club, Epping. 
Bishop Anthony will be hosting the event 
and delivering the inaugural Diocesan 
Oration. 
The Chancery would like to extend an 
invitation to parishioners who may also 
wish to attend. 
 

Tickets can be purchased from the following 
site https://www.trybooking.com/DAZEG 

The Diocese has subsidised the tickets by 
50% so that they are available for $75.00 
each. 

https://www.trybooking.com/DAZEG

